
From: Orientation  
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 2:20 PM 
Subject: Three things for May 3 
 
Three things for ([date]) 

 

Welcome To Dickinson 
 

   

 

 

Dear Ian: 

Welcome to Dickinson’s class of 2022! There will be a lot for you to do in the upcoming 

months to prepare for your arrival on campus in August. So each week we will send you 

an email with three things for you to do or know for that week! 

 

 

Check Your Email 
You should have received (or will receive very soon!) instructions on accessing your new 

Dickinson email account. It’s key that you check this account often, as important 

information, including these weekly emails, will be sent only to that email address from 

this point forward. Contact helpdesk@dickinson.edu with any related questions. 

 

mailto:helpdesk@dickinson.edu


 

 

Review the Orientation Website 

In preparation for your arrival in August, we encourage you to spend time on the 

Orientation website. These pages contain everything you need to know about summer 

advising, move-in day, Pre-Orientation programs, forms, deadlines and more. 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
Review the important dates and deadlines and update your Google calendar, day 

planner or whatever tool you use. Keep track of ALL the ones that are important for you 

from now through move-in! First up are forms due June 1: First-Year Seminar Selection, 

Emergency Contact Information and Disability Accommodations Request. It’s also 

important that you and your family begin the process of getting your health forms 

collected (due July 1), because you won’t be able to move in if we don’t have them in 

hand. So don’t wait until the last minute! 

Start your Dickinson experience off strong with these three important to-do items, and 

watch for three more next week! Reach out to orientation@dickinson.edu anytime if you 

have questions, or post them to the Class of 2022 Facebook page. 

Respectfully, 

 

John Eisenberg 

Assistant Dean of Student Leadership and New Student Programs 
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